
 
James & Pippa 

Remuera 
Auckland 

 

12th August 2010 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Mravicich Residential Ltd 

Mravicich Residential was employed to undertake extensive renovations to our Remuera Bungalow. 
The design specification required Paul Mravicich to manage the creation of a modern family home 
while reinstating its traditional bungalow characteristics. This was successfully achieved and to an 
exceptional quality of finish.  

Paul and Lisa set very high standards for Mravicich Residential which is reflected in the team of 
contractors and individuals they employ. Paul is an outstanding professional and applies a genuine 
interest in the project he is involved in.  

The Mravicich team’s hard work and care, combined with a friendly partnership approach, has 
created a functional long-term family home that we are very proud of. We look forward to working 
with them again in the future.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

James & Pippa. 


